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Our School Blog... 

 

As I joined the many millions of us that watched Queen Elizabeth II's funeral on Monday, I became 
aware of how the event will be remembered by all of us for the rest of our lives. These shared         
experiences and memories are important within the school and its community. 
 
At BB School, staff and governors will no doubt, always link this memory to the release of our latest   
Ofsted report which was issued to us during the week of mourning. As a church school, we send our 
thoughts and prayers to the King and hope that he too, dutifully serves his country as his mother did. 
 
Even though we have had a shortened week it hasn't stopped the vast amount of learning that has  
taken place in the classroom.  I personally have enjoyed popping into classes and seeing children 
reading such a wide range of texts for their own personal pleasure.  
 
Now that children are settled into their new classrooms (and new staff of course), teachers will be 
working upon their plans as subject leads to ensure that our broad and balanced curriculum has the 
most impact and gives the pupils lots of wonderful learning opportunities and, of course, shared  
memories that will stay with them forever.  
 
Have a great weekend. 
 

Mr Gynn 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION AND REMINDERS 

 Thursday 6th October  

  There has been a change to the previously published menu for this day. The updated options   
  will now be steak pasty, jacket potato or tomato pasta.  If you had already ordered for 6th Oct, you 
  will need to re-order as ParentPay have cancelled all existing orders. 

 Please contact the school office ONLY (and not class teachers) for: 

  Issues with nursery or wraparound bookings 

  Lunch order queries 

  Urgent messages 

  Notifying of alternative adult collecting or permission for child to walk home  

 Please call 01726 64322 to report absence 

  If calling outside of office hours, please leave a message giving clear details of your child's   
  name/class and a brief reason for their absence. 

 School lunches    

  Please ensure you book your child’s school lunch.  We have seen a vast increase in un-booked meals. 
  This is utilising valuable admin time and could also result in your child not receiving their choice of 
  meal as the kitchen cater to order.   



Our school vision is at the heart of all we do at Bishop 
Bronescombe.  We feel it is important to share the       

achievement of a child who has worked hard to share 
their gifts and talents.  

 

The expected average attendance for a child is 96% for the year. 
Our attendance for this week is 92.16% 

Our attendance for this school year is 95.56% 
Well done to Phoenix class for being the attendance stars of the week! 

Class % Lates Class % Lates 

Rainbows/Stars n/a   Peacocks 92.13  

Little Doves 84.82   Phoenix 96.98 1 

Little Fish 89.2  Angels 96.76 1 

Little Lambs 86.93  Faith 95.26 2 

Pelicans 89.58  4 Hope 95.83 2 

This week’s attendance 

This week we celebrate PE! 

As part of the PE curriculum we have 
partnered with Go Active, who are      

delivering PE sessions and a lunch time 
provision.  On Thursday this week, Go 
Active, taught some of the children to 
‘Street Surf’ - as you can see they had 

lots of fun! 



This week’s achievers 

 

 

 

Little Doves 

Tyler 

For working hard and fantastic 
reading in phonics 

Little Fish  

Evie 

For your extremely          
impressive AR score and 

your brilliant ability to tackle 
tricky texts.  An avid reader!  

Little Lambs 

Ava 

For impressing us with your 
excellent sounding out and 
blending of difficult words.  

Well done! 

Peacocks 

Rosie 

For reading aloud in class    
confidently, with fluency and 

expression—well done! 

Pelicans 

Harvey 

For completing your first AR 
quiz 

Phoenix 

Sophie 

For your genuine love of all 
things reading (and an   

amazing score of your Star 
Assessment!) 

Angels   

Ghanja 

Not only do you read with     
exceptional fluency and great 
expression, but you retain and 
use some incredible vocabulary. 

You’re an absolute star! 

Faith 

Alex 

For already quizzing and 
passing 7AR quizzes this 

term! 

Hope 

Annie 

For showing fantastic fluency 
and expression when reading 

aloud 

Well done to the children below for following our BB Rules for Life. This week, we are            
celebrating our achievements in reading. 



This week’s achievers... 

 

 

 

Little Doves 

Evie 

For being kind and compassionate 
to friends on the playground 

Little Fish      

Caitlin 

For showing a genuine care and 
concern for other class members 

Little Lambs   

Alby 

For ALWAYS being a kind,      
considerate and caring member 

of the class 

Peacocks   

Tegen 

You have been kind and caring   
towards others and you’re always 
considerate to those around you  

Pelicans     

Faith 

For being a model pupil and  
always showing our values 

Phoenix     

Robert 

For always caring for both your 
classmates and the adults within 

the classroom 

Angels    

Archie 

You show genuine care and thought 
for those around you, both adults 
and children and you always put 

others before yourself 

Faith 

Mason 

For always showing great care 
for your friends in and out of the 

classroom 

Hope 

Ralph 

For always being so kind and 
caring towards others 

This week, we learnt about 
and celebrated our school   

vision of compassion 

 
Dear Lord, 

 
Help us to be kind and show compassion as you 

showed us when you healed the blind man.  Let us 
remember that by being kind and compassionate to 

others we can help the lives of those around us 
 

Amen.  
 

Be kind and compassionate to one another 
 

Ephesians 4:32 



School admissions 

The online application process for starting school, transfer to Junior School and transfer to 
secondary school for September 2023 has now started.  Detailed information about the       
admissions process is available online or on request from the School Admissions Team. 

The deadline for applying for: 

 Secondary school is 31st October 2022  

 Primary school is 15th January 2023 

National offer day for: 

 Secondary school is 1st March 2023 

 Primary school is 16th April 

Please ensure you name more than one preference.  It will not mean less chance of securing 
place at your preferred school.  Please note that if you do not apply on time, your preferred 
school’s may already be full. 

If you need support with your application process, please contact the office, the Family       
Information Service (0800 587 8191) or School Admissions Team (0300 1234 101). 

Harvest Celebration  

This year we will be holding Harvest communion with Rev 
Jules, on Tuesday 27th September and would like to take 
this opportunity to invite parents and carers to come and 
join us for this occasion. 

Please join us in the school hall from 1.15pm. 

St Austell foodbank continue to support local people living 
in crisis.  This Harvest, we would love to make a difference 
together as a community to help transform lives in St Austell.  Any donations of the 
items listed below would be greatly appreciated. 

Please bring any donations to your classroom on Harvest Festival day (Tues 27th 
Sep)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Long Life Milk (UHT) 

 Long Life Juice 

 Tinned Fruit 

 Tinned Fish 

 Instant Mash 

 Sponge Puddings 

 Crisps 

 Instant / Pot Noodles 

 Chocolate / Treats 

 Rice Pudding 

We will be able to accept donations until Friday 30th September 



PSA Bulletin 

 



PSA Bulletin continued... 

 

 



Other notices 

Individual portrait photos will   
be taken on                    

Tuesday 11th October  

Siblings not attending BB are 
more than welcome 

We will be in touch nearer the 
time with more information 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 26th September - Y1 hearing screening 

Tuesday 27th September - Harvest Communion with Rev Jules (1.15pm all welcome!) 

Wednesday 5th October - Parent consultations 

Tuesday 11th October - School photos (individual portraits) 

Friday 21st October - BB open afternoon (2.30-3.15pm) 

 

2022-23 Inset Days - Mon 31st Oct 22, Mon 24th July 2023, Tues 25th July 2023 

 

 

 

We are now on Twitter! 

Make sure you follow us for all our latest 
tweets!! 

@BB_CofE 

Parent Consultation meetings are being held on    
Wednesday 5th October. 

Bookings open at 7pm on Friday 23rd September and 
close at 12 noon on Tuesday 4th October. 

You can book an appointment by clicking here  

If you do not have access to the internet, please contact 
the school office staff, who will be happy to add         
appointments on your behalf. 

 

Have you met our SENCo? 

I am Rachel Moseley, the SENCo for BB School. If 
you would to discuss or need help with any special         
education needs or disabilities that your child has or you 
think may have, please get in touch. 

If you’d like to pop in for a cuppa and a chat, please call 01726 64322 or 
email bishopbronescombe.secretary@celticcross.education  

#_top#_top
bishopbronescombe.secretary@celticcross.education

